Woodland Presbyterian School
7th and 8th Grade

On May 1, 2023, the Court was honored to have 7th and 8th grade students from Woodland Presbyterian
school visit the courthouse for Career Day. Judge Mark Norris welcomed the students and allowed them
to observe several court proceedings. Assistant Federal Public Defender, David Bell and Assistant
United States Attorney, Michelle Kimbril-Parks spoke to the students post-court and answered questions.
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